
From: Scott Braley <SBraley@curlbc.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2020 5:03 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: 'Jennifer Scott' <jscott@tourismburnaby.com> 
Subject: Lower Mainland Regional Curling Hub project 
 

 
Hello, 
 
I request to be added as a delegation to the Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission meeting on 
January 12, 2021. 
 
My colleague Jennifer Scott and I will make a presentation regarding the opportunity to partner with 
Curl BC on a curling facility that would meet the needs of the local and regional community.  
 
Curl BC will present an exciting plan for a new regional curling facility for Burnaby. The facility would 
welcome existing Burnaby curlers who do not currently have a centre and create new interest in the 
low-barrier ice sport. The curling centre would be an asset for Burnaby for many years to come. 
 
 
Thanks for your assistance, 
 
 
Scott Braley, BA, D.Ed., MBA | CEO | Curl BC 
2001A – 3713 Kensington Avenue, Burnaby, BC V5B 0A7 
(w) 604-333-3621 | (f) 604-333-3615 | (toll free) 1-800-667-2875 
Email: sbraley@curlbc.ca | Web: www.curlbc.ca  
Social: Facebook, Instagram, Twitter 
Curl BC is located on the ancestral, and unceded territory of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ and Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh speaking peoples. 
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